
 

 

 
 

 
14 September 2018 

Change in Name  

GeoOp Limited (NZX:GEO) wishes to advise that effective from 21 September 2018, GeoOp 
Limited will change its name under an official re-brand to ‘Geo Limited’. The NZX ticker will remain 
‘GEO’. 

A formal brand launch will take place later in September and further information including the new 
website and brand identity will be released.  

-ENDS- 

For further information please contact: 

Kylie O’Reilly  
Chief Executive  
GeoOp Limited 

 

 

 

 

 


